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July 10, 2022
E Board   
Start Time: 11:40 am
End Time: 12:21 pm
Roll Call of Officers:
President: Steve Lemmon - present
Vice President: Chas Bird - present
Secretary: Jessica Bird– present
Sergeant at Arms: Rick Curry – present
Treasurer: Cathy Graham- present
Road Captain: Kenny Knapp – present
Membership: April Moss  - present
Membership:
- 131 members as of today, July 10th. 2 or 3 members that hold a lifetime membership with the legion. April is starting the 2023 membership drive and can start taking membership dues for the 2023 year, after entity dues are paid for.
Items Discussed: 
- Tina Thieken came in to state her case regarding the incident between her and Cricket. She said she did not receive the 1st  warning letter that Aaron had sent out, but that she did receive the 2nd one. She is not disputing the warning letter that she received. According to section 12 of the ALR bylaws, all the involved parties are entitled to receive copies of all submitted paperwork regarding the specific incident. Steve will make copies of all documents to give to her after the meeting. 
Old Business:
-Dinner for this month is canceled due to the kitchen being dark
-Get to know your post maps are still on sale at the bard. $15 each.
-Post officer induction was held on Tuesday, June 14th in the lounge.
-For today’s general membership meeting, Jill Ray will call up all new officers after the POW/MIA is set, as well as officially hand the gavel over to Steve Lemmon.
-100 miles for hope: April needs to know from Chas who to make the check out to 
-Hun’s Heatstroke event was during state convention. Not sure how many 109 riders went.
-Kenny: Need to know the status of the rider’s trailer. Will get more info at the general membership meeting.
New Business:
-109 won the last trophy steal
-Tropy steal will be at 109 on Sunday 17th at noon.
-Sandwiches and chips to be provided 
-Sheriff Bob will need to order directly from Eeegees, instead of ordering through Door Dash again. Door Dash charges extra.
-Steve Lemmon does not have the rider’s credit card as of yet. If he doesn’t have it by Sunday, April can order the food as she has Cathy’s credit card.
-There are plenty of paper products to be used for the trophy steal.
-Angela Bell and Michelle Chapman will serve food for the trophy steal
-Sheriff Bob has paid back the money used to fill up his personal gas tank, however there is now a difference of $1.62 that will need to be refunded to him. April to work that out with Bob.
-Financials were discussed for the 100 Miles for Hope run.
-Tom and Anne Bicard  left a check for their membership, however the account that it was written from is closed. They owe $54 instead of $42. No word from them yet on if/when they will pay.
-At the recent state convention, Gerry stated that all riders are under recording our volunteer hours. From the time you leave your house till the time you get home, when you are wearing your vest, that is considered volunteer hours.  
-First meeting for the Run for the Hills ride was held on Friday, July 8th.  The next meeting will be on Friday, July 22nd.
-Linda Welch sent a letter asking for a donation for her granddaughter’s soccer team, who were invited to a tournament in Oklahoma. Will discuss further in general membership meeting today.
Good of the Riders:
-The next rider’s dinner will be on August 26th if kitchen is up and running.
-Rider’s dinner is changing from Philly cheese steaks to mesquite grilled chicken, scalloped potatoes, mixed veg and Tabathia’s Knapp’s cobbler.
-Chas will make fliers and design the T-shirts for the Run for the Hills ride. Angela Bell will be in charge of pre-selling the shirts.
-Next Rider’s slingo: July 24th 
-Next Rider’s meeting/slingo: August 14th
-Michelle Chapman suggested that for next 109 ride, we should do something to reel more riders in to participate as the turnout for our rides have been dwindling lately.
- April will need all info for Run for the Hills ride for financial purposes.
-TAMS run will possibly move to April instead of in the fall. TAMS do the run on their own, no 109 involvement.
